

BPA IMB Chair's Blog – February 2019

The Bradford Provider Alliance Integrated Management Board (IMB) held their first meeting of 2019 on 15 January.

At the meeting IMB members were pleased to officially welcome the latest health and care provider to join the Bradford Provider Alliance (BPA), the Bradford Care Association. The Bradford Care Association members include residential homes, nursing homes and domiciliary care providers. Their aim is to promote the very best quality care in the Bradford district, giving care providers one voice locally and nationally.



The Bradford Care Association is the seventh health and care provider in Bradford to become a member of the Bradford Provider Alliance. The momentous occasion was marked by Bradford Care Association formally signing the Braford Provider Alliance memorandum of understanding.

As Chair of the Integrated Management Board I would like to express how delighted I am that Bradford Care Association has become a member of the Bradford Provider Alliance. Our focus is delivering high quality and sustainable services that put the individual at the centre of their care and we look forward to working together across the district to achieve this goal.

Further detail on the Bradford Care Association can be found on their website: http://www.bradfordcareassociation.org

If you'd like to know more, want to provide feedback, or find out how to get involved, please contact: contact@bradfordprovideralliance.co.uk Further detail on Bradford Provider Alliance and their partner organisations can be found on their website: http://bradfordprovideralliance.org.uk